## HEADQUARTERS JOINT TASK FORCE THREE

MAIN MAYY BUILDING . WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

31 August 1950

General Walter Bedell Smith Director, Central Intelligence Agency 2430 E Street, N. W. Washington, D. C.

Dear General Smith:

Just a note of good wishes with the hope that you enjoy continued success.

Sincerely yours,

E. R. QUESADA

Lt. General, United States Air Force

Commander

5 September 1950

It. General E. R. Quesada, USAF Commander Joint Task Force Three Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Pete:

Thank you for your thoughtful note of good wishes on my new appointment. As you well know this is a tough one, but there is compensation in the fact that I will be able to renew more closely my associations in Washington with good friends like yourself.

Sincerely,